
ANNUAL MEETING: 04-19-22  

PRESIDENT’S REPORT - Goals 2022 

A. FUNDRAISING/GRANTS/DONATIONS:

1. Two plant sales planned

2. Continuing memorial bench fundraiser.
3. Continuation of Sue Walz’s calendar sales.

4. "Give back to the land" on-line fundraiser April 22nd.
5. Need new ideas for fundraising.

B. PUBLIC RELATIONS/OUTREACH:

1. Newsletter - one or two to include the Trust timeline.

2. Continue high school scholarship award.

3. 40th anniversary events - John Bator Park (June 25, 10:00 - 11:30) plus 
event at Park Hill Orchards.

4. Install Burgart family memorial bench at Brickyard Brook conservation 
area overlooking Mountain View Farms.

C. PROPERTIES MAINTENANCE:

1. Continue monitoring te Cherry Street Outfall project.
2. Install new footbridge at Pomeroy Meadows conservation area.

3. Revamp planting bed near parking lot at John Bator Park.

D. LAND PRESERVATION:

1. Mt Tom North Trailhead project - After completion, participate in 
possible opening ceremony.

2. Continue Easthampton Land Protection Quarterly meetings.

3. Eastworks collaboration - continue to meet with officials from 
Eastworks and Kestrel to discuss options for trail connections from 
Eastworks to PCT and City open space parcels.

4. Continue collaborating with Kestrel and the City regarding the $500,000 
donation for open space and affordable housing in Easthampton.




